
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more broadly, we are having 
a school book fair on 18th / 19th March 2024, from 3.15pm until 4.00pm in The Performing Arts 
Hall. 
  
The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, Dee Lawrence and 
with every book purchased, there will be a FREE percentage of brand new, books for our school.  
 

Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in 
FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get £360 in FREE 

Usborne books for our school! 
 
To enable the school to benefit from the FREE books from this Book Fair, this event will be ORDER 
ONLY. This means that you will not be able to take your books home with you on the day, but they 
will be delivered to the school for you within 7-10 days. So perfect if you’d like to keep your 
purchases as a surprise!!  
 
Dee will be at the school both days for the children to see what’s available, at which they are able 

to write their own wish list. In addition to this, she will be available after school for a short time to 

take payments for your orders. If you are NOT available on the day or in a rush, there will be an 

express checkout which you can place your child’s wish list in with your contact details and chosen 

books. Feel free to contact Dee via email thebookhunt@hotmail.com  if you’d like more 

information and/or recommendations for your child. To browse her website and see the full range 

of books available, her link is as follows www.usborne.com/gb/partner/the_book_hunt 

 
Orders MUST be in no later than the end of the school day on Wednesday 20th March for the extra 
percentage from your purchases to be added for the schools freebies. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. 
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